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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Ramanauskas, Peter <ramanauskas.peter@epa.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 8:37 AM
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Cc: Carey, Angela J - DNR; Rudloff, Gregory
Subject: RE: EPA PCB Notice # 1 for site located in the City of Green Bay, Brown County, 

Wisconsin

Thank you for the notification, Keld. 
 
I concur with the Type B site designation as all current PCB detections are below 1 mg/kg. Please contact us should > 50 
ppm PCB be discovered at this facility. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Peter Ramanauskas 
RCRA Corrective Action Project Manager/Regional PCB Coordinator 
Remediation and Reuse Branch 
Land and Chemicals Division 
USEPA Region 5 
77 West Jackson Blvd (LU-16J) 
Chicago, IL 60604 
(312) 886-7890 
 

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 4:46 PM 
To: Ramanauskas, Peter <ramanauskas.peter@epa.gov> 
Cc: angela.carey@wisconsin.gov 
Subject: EPA PCB Notice # 1 for site located in the City of Green Bay, Brown County, Wisconsin 
 
Peter: 
 
The required EPA notification for a PCB contaminated site is attached for your use.  
 
The RP letter is viewable via the link below from our database (BRRTS on the Web): 
https://dnr.wi.gov/botw/GetActivityDetail.do?adn=0205583452&crumb=0 
 
All PCB concentrations identified in soil are below 1 ppm.  Impacted soil is anticipated to be excavated and landfilled. 
 
Note that WDNR is also requiring PFAS sampling at this site due to a long site history as a papermaking facility.  This is in 
addition to investigation/remediation of the confirmed PCB contamination is soil. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
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Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5420 
Fax: (920) 662-5197 
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
     

 



Notice #1 – DNR Notification to EPA Form for PCB Contamination per OCP MOA   
 
For notification of EPA new discovered PCB sites entered onto BRRTS.  EPA will also track 
these cases. DNR agrees to provide the following in electronic form: 
 

 (to be completed by DNR) 
BRRTS # 02-05-583452 
Start Date April 16, 2019 
Site Name GP Broadway Mill Expansion 
Site Address 1919 South Broadway, Green Bay, WI 
County Brown 
DNR PM Name Keld Lauridsen 
DNR PM Phone # (920) 662-5420 
DNR PM Email Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
PCB Site MOA Type if known (A, B or C – see guidance) Type B site 
Impact (Soil, GW, etc. if received) Soil impacted with PCBs 

 
 
DNR will identify PCBs as being a substance type in BRRTS for these sites.    
        
A copy of DNR’s RP notification letter should be converted to a pdf file and accompany this 
form.  
 
Upon completion of this form by DNR, please email this form and a pdf of the RP letter to the 
EPA Region 5 PCB coordinator with an email cc to the DNR RR Bureau PCB Contact. 
      
Add BRRTS Action Code 99 with the date and comment stating “OCP PCB Notice #1, 
Notification of a PCB Contamination Site sent to EPA”       
      
Upon receipt of the form by EPA, EPA will assign a Region 5 contact to the case and notify the 
DNR PM and the DNR RR Bureau PCB contact.  The DNR PM should enter the name of the 
EPA contact into BRRTS for the site. 
 


